
SBA’s Proposed Rule Regarding
Limitations on Subcontracting

Piliero Mazza has posted a free white paper
analyzing the Small Business Administration’s
proposed rule to implement provisions of the
National  Defense  Authorization  Act  of  2013
(NDAA)  that  change  the  way  firms  calculate
compliance  with  the  limitation  on
subcontracting  rule  on  small  business  set-

asides.

SBA’s proposed rule also proposes changes dealing with the
nonmanufacturing  rule,  including  affiliation  and  joint
ventures, among other topics.

The memorandum summarizes the key provisions of the proposed
rule. Comments are due to SBA on, or before, February 27,
2015.

Download the white paper.
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